
 
 

   
   

News Story – Stay and Play 
 
Pre-School 
Today in preschool we had our stay and play. All parents were welcomed, we 
had stimulating activities set out for parents and children both indoor and 
outdoor. 
 
We had dinosaurs, buckets, and spades in the 
sand tray. Children enjoyed filling and emptying 
the sand buckets, they loved hiding the dinosaurs 
in the sand and finding them with their parents, 
some children enjoyed making dinosaur footprints 
and parents were happy to know the dinosaurs 
names that their children had taught them. 

 
We had phonics activities 
on the mark making table. 
Children were provided 
with a white board, white 
board pens and the 
phonics phonemes. They 
enjoyed recognising the 

letters and writing them on their board with their 
parents. 
 
Children enjoyed making crafts using different 
materials, they decided to make their own stick 
houses with the lollipop sticks and match sticks.  
 

It was lovely to have parents 
come in, as it gave them an 
opportunity to ask questions 
about their child's learning. 
Parents and children have 
enjoyed their time learning 
and exploring together. A 
massive thank you, to parents 
for coming and being a part of 
their children's play. 

 


